

23 September 2022

Dear Brother Knights of Columbus,

We are a little over 40 days from the November 8 election, during which voters in Michigan will decide on Proposal 3, an amendment to the state constitution that would allow unregulated abortion on-demand through all nine months of pregnancy.

As we work to defeat this dangerous proposal, I would like to share with you my recent message to the faithful, offering three invitations to act: pray, vote, and give to *Citizens to Support MI Women and Children*, a coalition of pro-life organizations united in efforts to defeat Proposal 3. Our State Council has joined this coalition as a member.

I urge each of you to action in the coming days in efforts to defeat this proposal. By praying, voting, volunteering in parish efforts, and in giving to the coalition at supportmiwomenandchildren.org, you will play an important role in our overall efforts. Together, our collective prayer and action can help ensure the defeat of this proposal, upholding the right to life and the inherent dignity of all people.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

The Most Reverend Allen H. Vigneron

Archbishop of Detroit

Chairman, Michigan Catholic Conference